
Please do not recommend a change to the zoning code that would allow construction of this 
pipeline. I am a student studying renewable energy and I know we're going to make the transition 
to clean energy within my lifetime, and the more we thwart new fossil fuel infrastructure projects 
now the better off we will be in the future. Please choose protecting local conservation zones 
over protecting fossil fuel interests.  

Thank you,  
Lauren Patton  
7023 N Omaha  
Portland OR 97217  
Lauren Patton <vtylep@gmail.com> 


